
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 October 04, 2023 
 

Email: kadil@legalaid.mb.ca 
Direct Line: 204.985.5220  

 

The Public Utilities Board of Manitoba    

400 – 330 Portage Avenue   Sent via Email  
Winnipeg, MB  R3C 0C4 

 

Attention: Dr. Darren Christle, Executive Director and Board Secretary 

 

Dear Dr. Christe, 

 
Re: MPIC 2024 General Rate Application – CAC Manitoba Information Request Responses 

 
On behalf of our client, the Manitoba Branch of the Consumers’ Association of Canada (CAC 

Manitoba), please find enclosed the responses to the information requests on the Intervener 

Evidence. 
 

Please note that we provided an advance copy of the responses by Mr. Scott Greenlay (PUB 

(CAC) 11 to PUB (CAC) 21) to MPI and it was confirmed that the responses do not contain 

confidential information and can be filed on the public record.  
 

Thank you, 

 

 
_________________________________ 

Katrine Dilay 

Attorney 
Public Interest Law Centre 
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